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  The Book of Ice DJ Spooky That Subliminal Kid,2011 In light of climate
change and humanitys increasingly complex and nuanced relationship with the
natural world, this book serves as an accessible point of entry into complex
ideas. Miller uses Antarctica as a point on entry for contemplating humanitys
relationship with the natural world.
  Open Ice Pat Hughes,2007-11-13 Hockey has been Nick Taglio's life since he
was five years old, so when a massive concussion benches him--possibly for
good--everything seems to fall apart, including his schoolwork, his family
relationships, his friendships, and his love life.
  Cold Storage and Ice Trade Journal ,1908
  Meghann Riepenhoff: Ice ,2021-09-14 Luscious cyanotype collaborations with
wintry waters Following Meghann Riepenhoff's (born 1979) acclaimed 2018
publication Littoral Drift + Ecotone, this volume features unique cyanotype
prints made in freezing landscapes, where elements like precipitation, waves,
wind and sediment physically etch into the photographic materials. Made in
waters ranging from Walden Pond to remote creeks in Western Washington, the
prints are full of subtle details, each expressing a slightly different
temperature, type of water and crystalline structure of ice forming on
photographic paper. Through this process, Riepenhoff participates in a type
of collaboration with the landscape, in which she opens herself to chance and
embraces the textures of nature into her working process. Variations of inky
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blues, flecks of gold and spots of white make up the dreamlike, abstract
prints and create a raw and physical impression of nature. Rebecca Solnit
contributes an accompanying essay.
  Flow Control to Manage River Ice Andrew M. Tuthill,1999 This report
describes flow-control methods for reducing ice problems in rivers.
Objectives include reducing ice interference with winter hydroelectric
production and navigation, ice jam flood mitigation, as well as ensuring
minimum winter flows for fish and water supply. The winter season is divided
into three periods. During early winter, the main objective of flow control
is to promote the rapid formation of a smooth, stable ice cover. For the
midwinter period, the aim of the river regulation is to maintain an intact
ice cover and avoid premature ice breakup. During the final winter period,
the goal is to minimize adverse effects of ice breakup. Examples illustrate
the methods and objectives, emphasizing innovative approaches. Available flow
regulation planning tools are described and valuable research directions
identified.
  Ice and Refrigeration ,1901
  Global Land Ice Measurements from Space Jeffrey S. Kargel,Gregory J.
Leonard,Michael P. Bishop,Andreas Kääb,Bruce H. Raup,2014-07-08 An
international team of over 150 experts provide up-to-date satellite imaging
and quantitative analysis of the state and dynamics of the glaciers around
the world, and they provide an in-depth review of analysis methodologies.
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Includes an e-published supplement. Global Land Ice Measurements from Space -
Satellite Multispectral Imaging of Glaciers (GLIMS book for short) is the
leading state-of-the-art technical and interpretive presentation of satellite
image data and analysis of the changing state of the world's glaciers. The
book is the most definitive, comprehensive product of a global glacier remote
sensing consortium, Global Land Ice Measurements from Space (GLIMS,
http://www.glims.org). With 33 chapters and a companion e-supplement, the
world's foremost experts in satellite image analysis of glaciers analyze the
current state and recent and possible future changes of glaciers across the
globe and interpret these findings for policy planners. Climate change is
with us for some time to come, and its impacts are being felt by the world's
population. The GLIMS Book, to be released about the same time as the IPCC's
5th Assessment report on global climate warming, buttresses and adds rich
details and authority to the global change community's understanding of
climate change impacts on the cryosphere. This will be a definitive and
technically complete reference for experts and students examining the
responses of glaciers to climate change. World experts demonstrate that
glaciers are changing in response to the ongoing climatic upheaval in
addition to other factors that pertain to the circumstances of individual
glaciers. The global mosaic of glacier changes is documented by quantitative
analyses and are placed into a perspective of causative factors. Starting
with a Foreword, Preface, and Introduction, the GLIMS book gives the
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rationale for and history of glacier monitoring and satellite data analysis.
It includes a comprehensive set of six how-to methodology chapters, twenty-
five chapters detailing regional glacier state and dynamical changes, and an
in-depth summary and interpretation chapter placing the observed glacier
changes into a global context of the coupled atmosphere-land-ocean system. An
accompanying e-supplement will include oversize imagery and other other
highly visual renderings of scientific data.
  Official Proceedings National Ice Association. Convention,1928
  Black Ice Lorene Cary,1991 In 1972 Lorene Cary, a bright, ambitious black
teenager from Philadelphia, was transplanted into the formerly all-white,
all-male environs of the elite St. Paul's School in New Hampshire, where she
became a scholarship student in a boot camp for future American leaders. Like
any good student, she was determined to succeed. But Cary was also determined
to succeed without selling out. This wonderfully frank and perceptive memoir
describes the perils and ambiguities of that double role, in which failing
calculus and winning a student election could both be interpreted as
betrayals of one's skin. Black Ice is also a universally recognizable
document of a woman's adolescence; it is, as Houston Baker says, a journey
into selfhood that resonates with sober reflection, intellignet passion, and
joyous love.
  Coming Out of the Ice Victor Herman,1979 This American's memoirs tell of
the 45 years he lived in the Soviet Union, experiencing acclaim as a
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parachutist, imprisonment, marriage, and banishment to Siberia.
  Nickel Ice George Giokas,2017-11-29 An Irish ice cream vendor, a
sophisticated lady of the evening, the grocer dad behind the cheese counter,
the strict principal of a private Greek school, a mom who picks dandelions
for dinner and a young boy named Petros converge in the South Bronx in the
1960s. As young Petros maneuvers the hallways of the Hellenic American School
for the Arts, it’s the ice cream man who stops by at recess whom he learns
the most from. Just one year shy of making it into high school, Petros
challenges the strict rules of his school while also trying to follow the
strict rules of his traditional Greek home in a tough neighborhood in the New
York City borough of Queens. When he finally gets the chance to go to the
specialized high school his brother now attends, his hopes and efforts are
challenged by all the authority figures around him, except for his newfound
friend, Mulvaney.
  Blazing Ice R. Scott Carlton,2011-10 Blazing Ice is a graphic portrayal of
show business. It tells what really goes on behind the scenes of a multi-
million dollar production. This is the true story of a young man who dreams
of being an ice show star despite his lack of training and experience. He has
a gimmick that he thinks will help him achieve his goal: he can juggle fires
while he skates. He goes by himself to Europe to prove he can succeed in
becoming a star with Holiday on Ice. During his climb up the ladder, he finds
himself in the middle of all sorts of scandals: the casting couch, drug
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smuggling, prostitution, backstage accidents, suicide, wife beating, a police
raid, sex of every imaginable description, and a constant stream of back
stabbing. The old-timers in the show, most of whom have never risen above the
rank of chorus kid, resent seeing someone new pass them by. Our skater has
never encountered gays before, and he finds the gay world to be quite
shocking. Dealing with these people forces him to cope with his own sexual
insecurities. By the time his first year with the show is over, his whole
life is turned upside-down. Blazing Ice also describes what it is like to
tour Europe. The show performs in Paris, Rome, Zurich, Amsterdam, Prague, and
many other great European capitals. Our skater swims in the beautiful blue
Mediterranean, wins money in Monte Carlo, explores the catacombs beneath the
Vatican, climbs the Eiffel Tower, investigates nearly every major art museum
in Europe, and does all sorts of wonderful and fantastic things. Does our
skater find glamour and excitement? Yes. Does he find heartache? Definitely.
Is stardom worth the sacrifice? The reader will just have to read Blazing Ice
to find out!
  Thin Ice Reinder Van Til,Gordon L. Olson,2007 DESCRIPTION This unique
volume contains twenty-eight fascinating life stories of people -- many of
whom went on to become famous -- who grew up in Grand Rapids, Michigan. The
coming-of-age stories in Thin Ice relate a range of experiences both good and
bad, including happy memories and heartwarming recollections but also
personal traumas, intergenerational and racial conflicts, the strictures of
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religious belief and practice, the joys and sorrows of young romance, and
more. Above and beyond the stories of the more notable personalities -- Jim
Harrison, Roger Wilkins, John Hockenberry, President Gerald Ford, Betty Ford,
Al Green, Paul Schrader, William Brashler -- the book as a whole is chock-
full of crisp, humorous, irreverent, and moving writing. Reinder Van Til and
Gordon Olson have excerpted half of the pieces from previous publications,
while they directly solicited the other half from active writers specifically
for this book. The earliest stories go back to the 1830s and 1850s, and the
most recent are a cluster of contemporary pieces that describe coming of age
in the Grand Rapids of the 1960s through the 1980s. Together they paint a
multifaceted, impressionistic portrait of a century and a half in the fair
city of Grand Rapids, Michigan. All in all, Thin Ice is a nostalgic treasure
for any Grand Rapidian and literary treasure for e v e r y one. Contributors
Albert Baxter Charles E. Belknap A. J. Muste Arnold Gingrich David Cornel
DeJong Gerald R. Ford Betty Ford Edward V. Gillis John Thompson Roger Wilkins
Jim Harrison Glen Peterson Max Apple John Otterbacher Reinder Van Til Al
Green Paul Schrader Robert VanderMolen William Brashler Sheri Venema Hank
Meijer Charles Honey Tom Rademacher Levi Rickert John Hockenberry Laura
Kasischke Kaye Longberg Bich Minh Nguyen
  A Fortress of Grey Ice J. V. Jones,2004-08-01 Wonderful . . . J. V. Jones
is a striking writer. So says Robert Jordan, the author of The Wheel of Time
epic fantasy series. And Jones lives up to that praise in the highly charged
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epic adventure of Ash March and Raif Sevrance, two outcasts whose fate are
entwined by ancient prophecies and need, in the cold, dark world that
threatens to be torn asunder by a war to end all wars. Isolated by their
birthrights, they are but two who fight the dreaded Endlords, and their
strength and courage will be needed if the world is to be saved from
darkness. Raif, wrongly accused and cut off from his clan by the treachery of
their new headsman, has a talent for killing that is part of his curse and
his burden. But he bears another burden of greater weight. Ash is a sacred
warrior to the Sull, an ancient race whose numbers have declined. Raised as a
foundling, never knowing her true history, she must learn to accept the
terrible gifts of her heritage. But as Ash learns more of her greater fate,
Raif's task looms dark and desperate, for he must journey through the
nightmare realm of the Want, a place where even the Sull now fear to tread.
For deep within the Want is the Fortress of Grey Ice, and there he must heal
the breach in the Blindwall that already threatens the world. Should he fail,
not even Ash's powers can save them. . . . At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
  Twelve Kinds Of Ice Ellen Bryan Obed,2013-12-03 “This is a joyful, spirited
gem of a book, as bracing and glorious as a perfect stretch of ice.” –Newbery
Honor author Joyce Sidman With the first ice—a skim on a sheep pail so thin
it breaks when touched—one family’s winter begins in earnest. Next comes ice
like panes of glass. And eventually, skating ice! Take a literary skate over
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field ice and streambed, through sleeping orchards and beyond. The first ice,
the second ice, the third ice . . . perfect ice . . . the last ice . . .
Twelve kinds of ice are carved into twenty nostalgic vignettes, illustrated
in elegantly scratched detail by the award-winning Barbara McClintock.
  The Age of Ice J. M. Sidorova,2013-07-23 An epic debut novel about a
lovelorn eighteenth-century Russian noble, cursed with longevity and an
immunity to cold, whose quest for the truth behind his condition spans two
thrilling centuries and a stunning array of historical events. The Empress
Anna Ioannovna has issued her latest eccentric order: construct a palace out
of ice blocks. Inside its walls her slaves build a wedding chamber, a canopy
bed on a dais, heavy drapes cascading to the floor—all made of ice. Sealed
inside are a disgraced nobleman and a deformed female jester. On the
empress’s command—for her entertainment—these two are to be married, the
relationship consummated inside this frozen prison. In the morning, guards
enter to find them half-dead. Nine months later, two boys are born.
Surrounded by servants and animals, Prince Alexander Velitzyn and his twin
brother, Andrei, have an idyllic childhood on the family’s large country
estate. But as they approach manhood, stark differences coalesce. Andrei is
daring and ambitious; Alexander is tentative and adrift. One frigid winter
night on the road between St. Petersburg and Moscow, as he flees his army
post, Alexander comes to a horrifying revelation: his body is immune to cold.
J. M. Sidorova’s boldly original and genrebending novel takes readers from
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the grisly fields of the Napoleonic Wars to the blazing heat of Afghanistan,
from the outer reaches of Siberia to the cacophonous streets of nineteenth-
century Paris. The adventures of its protagonist, Prince Alexander
Velitzyn—on a lifelong quest for the truth behind his strange physiology—will
span three continents and two centuries and bring him into contact with an
incredible range of real historical figures, from Mary Shelley, the author of
Frankenstein, to the licentious Russian empress Elizaveta and Arctic explorer
Joseph Billings. The Age of Ice is one of the most enchanting and inventive
debut novels of the year.
  Films on Ice MacKenzie Scott MacKenzie,2015-11-17 The first book to address
the vast diversity of Northern circumpolar cinemas from a transnational
perspective, Films on Ice: Cinemas of the Arctic presents the region as one
of great and previously overlooked cinematic diversity.
  Clean Sweep! Frank Zamboni's Ice Machine Monica Kulling,2016-01-05 When
Frank Zamboni, along with his brother and cousin, opened their own skating
rink in 1940 in Paramount, California, it could take an hour and a half for a
crew to resurface the ice. They had to level the surface by shaving down the
pits and grooves with a tractor, remove the shavings, wash the ice and find a
way to give the rink its shining finish. Skaters became exasperated with the
wait, so Frank was determined to do something about it. Could he turn a
ninety-minute job for five men into a ten-minute task for only one? Working
in the shed behind his ice rink, Frank drew designs and built models of
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machines he hoped would do the job. For nine years, he worked on his
invention, each model an improvement on the one before. Finally, in 1949,
Frank tested the Model A, which cleaned the ice in one sweep around the rink.
The rest is history.
  Ice Cream Trade Journal ,1913
  The Drift of Sea Ice Matti Leppäranta,2011-03-22 The Second Edition of The
Drift of Sea Ice presents the fundamental laws of sea ice drift which come
from the material properties of sea ice and the basic laws of mechanics. The
resulting system of equations is analysed for the general properties of sea
ice drift, the free drift model and analytical models for ice drift in the
presence of internal friction, and the construction of numerical ice drift
models is detailed. This second edition of a much lauded work, unique on this
topic in the English language, has been revised, updated and expanded with
much new information and outlines recent results, in particular in relation
to the climate problem, mathematical modelling and ice engineering
applications. The current book presents the theory, observations,
mathematical modelling techniques, and applications of sea ice drift science.
The theory is presented from the beginning on a graduate student level, so
that students and researchers coming from other fields such as physical
oceanography, meteorology, physics, engineering, environmental sciences or
geography can use the book as a source book or self-study material. First the
drift ice material is presented ending with the concept of ‘ice state’ – the
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relevant properties in sea ice dynamics. Ice kinematics observations are
widely presented with the mathematical analysis methods, and thereafter come
drift ice rheology – to close the triangle material – kinematics – stress.
The momentum equation of sea ice is derived in detail and its general
properties are carefully analysed. Then follow two chapters on analytical
models: free drift and drift in the presence of internal friction: These are
very important tools in understanding the dynamical behaviour of sea ice. The
last topical chapter is numerical models, which are the modern tool to solve
ice dynamics problem in short term and long term problems. The closing
chapter summarises sea ice dynamics applications and the need of sea ice
dynamic knowledge and gives some final remarks on the future of this branch
of science.
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